
23/01/2021 

MR Darren Thorpe 
1 / 105A Woodland Street ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
darrenthorpe@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

Proposed demolition and major earthworks would be especially disruptive to children in the 
adjacent school and hazardous to their walking to and from school.
The proposed centre would result in a dangerous increase to the already heavy and hazardous 
traffic on Lewis street and the surrounding school drop off rabbit run, not to mention the 
crossing joining the two school campuses - an accident waiting to happen.
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